
         
 
 

Initial Report of TGDC Recommendations Delivered to Election Assistance Commission 
 
 
On May 9, 2005, the Technical Guidelines Development Committee (TGDC) delivered 
an initial set of recommendations for new voluntary voting system guidelines (known as 
the May 9, 2005 Voluntary Voting System Guidelines Version 1, Initial Report) to the 
Election Assistance Commission (EAC). The EAC will review these recommendations 
over the next few weeks and make a determination as to what they will put forward as the 
EAC’s proposed voting system guidelines for public comment. 
 
Notice of the public comment period on the EAC’s proposed guidelines will be posted in 
the Federal Register. EAC will make the proposed guidelines document available for 
download from their website as well as in hardcopy and CD. A template will be provided 
for those who wish to submit comments. The EAC homepage will contain a direct link to 
the proposed guidelines document as well as instructions for how to obtain this document 
in other formats and how to submit comments. 
 
For further information regarding the EAC proposed guidelines document, please contact 
the EAC at votingsystemguidelines@eac.gov. 
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